
KARNES COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT 
Board of Directors 

Seeks Applicants to serve on the Appraisal Review Board 
 

The Board of Directors of the Karnes County Appraisal District is seeking qualified applicants to serve on the Appraisal Review Board. 
You must be a resident of Karnes County and have resided within the District for a minimum of two years. 

Please see our website for the eligibility questionnaire or call or come to the appraisal district office. Training is provided at no cost to anyone 
appointed to the Appraisal Review Board.  Individuals chosen to serve must have very flexible hours. 

This is a compensated part-time position. 
www.karnescad.org 

 
Please submit completed ARB eligibility questionnaire to: 

Board of Directors 
Karnes County Appraisal District 

915 S Panna Maria Avenue 
Karnes City, TX 78118 

Ph. # 830-780-2433 

 
 


